
Longman’s Hill Community Primary School 

Myrtle Avenue, 

Selby, 

YO8 9BG 

 
Email:admin@longmanshill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Elcock 

Chair of Governors: Mrs S Porter 

Longman’s Hill Primary School is a NUT FREE School 

“GROWING HEARTS AND MINDS TOGETHER” 

                                  

 
   

 

 

29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Selby High School – Music workshops & performance  
 
The Year 5 pupils have been given a wonderful opportunity to attend two music 
workshops at Selby High School. They will take part in a Choir workshop followed by 
a Ukulele workshop and will then take part in a performance on a stage.  
 
The visit takes place on Friday 14th July 2023. The children will have their lunch before 
they walk to the High School at 12.45pm, they will return to school by 3.15pm.  
 
All children need to be in school uniform. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Head Teacher 
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